
October 23, 2020 

From the Headmaster 

As you may have heard, Mr. Rader 

was a passenger in a bad auto 

accident during the Fall Break.  

Thank God he was not seriously 

injured. I am grateful to him for 

coming to school this week while 

dealing with pain and soreness, and I ask prayers that 

he feels much better soon! 

While our ability to offer field trips has been limited this 

year, we were happy to be able to arrange for the 

students in 8th grade and high school to go to the 

Planned Parenthood clinic on Thursday afternoon as 

part of 40 Days for Life.    

Nov. 2-6 is Vocations Awareness Week.  We’ll kick off 

the week with a talk by Father Doug Marcotte after 

Mass on Monday, Nov. 2. More details about the 

week’s activities will be coming. 

Progress Reports and Teacher Conferences 

Progress reports for elementary school students are in 

today’s Friday folders. Parents should sign the progress 

reports and return them in the folder on Monday.  

Parents should have received a SignUp Genius invitation 

to schedule a conference with their child’s elementary 

school teacher. The conferences are on Tuesday (Oct. 

27).  High school students received their progress 

reports from Mr. Brake today. 

Pumpkin Patch – It’s a SURPRISE 

In place of the customary kindergarten trip to 

Waterman’s Pumpkin Patch, we’ll have our own 

pumpkin patch in Edna Balz Lacy Park on Friday, Oct. 30, 

for kindergarten and 1st grade. This is going to be a 

surprise for the students, so please don’t share this! 

Thanks to the Autry family for supplying the pumpkins 

from their farm! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Out of Uniform Day Oct. 30 

In celebration of our successful candy drive, students 

will have an out-of-uniform day on Friday, Oct. 30. 

Students may wear any clothing appropriate for the 

school day, but Halloween costumes are not permitted. 

The high school will have early dismissal that day at 

12:45. 

Open House Nov. 5, 12-2 pm 

We’ll host an Open House for prospective Lumen Christi 

families during the school day on Thursday, Nov. 5. If 

you know families that may be interested in our school, 

please encourage them to attend.  They can drop by 

anytime between 12 noon and 2 pm to tour the school 

and ask questions. For more information, or to schedule 

a different time for a school tour, interested families 

can contact Emily Rosko, admissions and enrollment 

director, erosko@lumenchristischool.org, or call the 

school at 317-632-3174.  


